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From: , 1
Sent: 24 May 2007 12:52

To: Scrutiny

Subject: RE: Early Years

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http:/fintranet1/aware/internet_email_issues.htm

To whom it may concern

['am writing to you with regards to the possibility of the states providing 20hrs paid nursery care for
3 to 4 year olds.

My daughter has just turned three and is at a fee paying preschool as [ have to 20 to work - she has
attended since the age of 8 months old. The school I am sending her to has not got a preschool
attached to it, therefore I would have to move her to a states preschool in order for me not to have to
pay fees for a year.

I do not feel that it would be in her best interest to move her to a states preschool for a year to then
have to move her to another school a year later. This would be too unsettling for her.

I feel it is a very unfair situation that I will have to pay for her nursery attendance when there are
other children of the same age who have this free - of course this will become even more unfair
when we have to pay service tax on fees paid too.

['look forward to any comments that you may have and do hope there is a positive otitcome to this
situation.
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